BRISTOL VETERANS’ COUNCIL
400 HOPE STREET
BRISTOL RHODE ISLAND 02809

August 23, 2022

Bristol Town Council
10 Court Street
Bristol, Rhode Island 02908

Dear Council Members,

The Bristol Veterans Council is, extending a cordial invitation to the council to
participate in the Purple Heart Town Ceremony. The event will be on September
16, 2022 at 11:00 am Infront of the Veterans Home. The ceremony will include
recognition of Purple Heart Recipients from the town of Bristol that are living and
those who have passed away. This event will officially mark the Town of Bristol a
Purple Heart Town.

Sincerely,

CSM (Ret) Joseph Diniz
BVC Secretary

400 Hope Street

Bristol, Rhode Island 028098

TOWN COUNGIL

SEP 2 12022

MEETING




